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Subject: Proposed Energy Efficiency Plan 
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To the PUC c/o Ms. Debra Howland: 
I am writing to express strong support for the proposed Energy Efficiency Plan now before the PUC for 
consideration. Opponents cite the increased costs to ratepayers without accounting for the offsetting 
savings that accrue to individuals and businesses who implement qualifying efficiency measures. These 
are not one time savings, but continue indefinitely so that the long-term economic equation is clearly a 
plus for NH. In addition this money returns very directly into the NH economy in the form of goods, 
services and jobs for residents at the same time - a double win. It is an energy truism that the least 
costly strategy to contain and reduce the economic and environmental costs of energy use is in the 
generation of Negawatts -the conserved energy that never needs to be generated in the first place. I 
urge you to support the implementation of this EEP as developed and forwarded by the NH Legislature 
without delay. 
With hopes for a safe and clean energy future, 
Tim Miner - 603-707-0856 
106 Miner Rd. 
Ctr.Sandwich, NH 03227 
 

mailto:timaminer1@gmail.com
mailto:PUC@puc.nh.gov

